Summary of the September 2016 Meeting of the Board of Trustees

At our September meeting, we spent most of our time discussing the RE Safety Policy (formerly called the RE Safe Congregation Policy). The New Initiatives Policy was also discussed. Please look for more information about these policies at one of our Town Hall meetings this year.

Additionally, we reviewed plans for our 60th Anniversary and Miracle Sunday. The members of our reintroduced Investment Committee were affirmed. We heard more about our future plan process, A Year of Reflection. In honoring that process, we now open each meeting with a Board member spending between 5-10 minutes sharing a spiritual reflection or practice. I hope that each committee, group or gathering is also enjoying this element at the opening of your meeting.